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The cover letter 

 

Dear Dr. Jin-Lei Wang, editor, and reviwer: 

 

At first, please allow me to thank you with all my heart for the chance of revising my 

manuscript. I lean a lot from your precious advice, which help me to consummate my 

research. I am submitting a revised version of our manuscript “Healing Time of Incision 

Infection Treated by Needle-free Incision Suture Closure” (ESPS Manuscript NO: 8537). In 

this revised version, I have addressed the concerns of the editor and the reviewers. Thank 

you for the helpful comments and suggestions. 

 

In response to comments from the editor, in your letter dated May 3rd, 2014, you suggested 

to have the text edited by a native speaker with knowledge of medical English. According 

to your experiential advice, I have invited a native English speaker to examine the 

grammatical, spelling mistakes, and then polish it.  

 

To conserve the layout of printed sheet, I deleted some repeated contents. If this kind of 

revision is inappropriate, please put up your precious and professional suggestion, and I 

would revise it again. 

 

I have revised the manuscript based on the suggestions and advice of the editors. I hope 

that these revisions successfully address your concerns and requirements and that this 

manuscript will be accepted for publication. 

 

Looking forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

With best regards, 

 

                                                           Wen Jie Ma 


